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Friday, 3 February 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

There is a lovely “buzz” in school today, as everyone is very excited about the film night tonight, 

thank you all for your support! 
 

 Terrific Assembly Awards 

Well done this week to: 

Cherry Class:  Abigail for having a beautiful atttitude towards her work. 

  Martha for working hard in music. 

Maple Class:  Cal for approaching everything with a big smile. 

 India for perseverance in maths. 

Oak Class:  Ryan for showing enthusiasm in all his subjects. 

         Max for “keeping trying” in his work. 

Head Team Award:  Paige for sitting smartly in assembly. 

Lunchtime “Good Manners” Awards:  Mia and Ryan   

Best attendance last week:  Cherry Class (98%) 

Certificates from home:  Sienna – level 3 proficiency award in gymnastics 

                                           India – high distinction in ballet & level 7 floor in gymnastics 

                                           Frankie – star of the week in gymnastics 

We are very proud of you all! 

 

 Happy birthday this week to:  Mia, Riley & Ryan 

 
 

 Dates for the diary 

Tuesday, 7 February:   Open/Coffee Morning  

    Safer Internet Day 

    Parents’ Evening 

Thursday, 9 February:  Parents’ Evening 

Friday, 10 February:      School closed to pupils for INSET Day 

    Break up for half term 
 

Monday, 20 February: School re-opens for staff and pupils 

Tuesday, 21 February: Reverend Mary & Jeremy to lead collective worship 

    Y6 Boosters starting 

Tuesday, 28 February: Bags 2 School collection (more details to follow) 

Thursday, 23 February:        Bookfair arrives 

Thursday, 2 March:              World Book Day  

Monday, 6 March:  Maple Class Time Travel visit at Southwell Minster 

Wednesday, 15 March:       Reverend Mary & Jeremy to lead collective worship 

Wednesday, 22 March: Oak Class visit to Perlethorpe 

Wednesday, 29 March: Teddy Bear Hospital visiting Cherry Class 

Friday, 31 March:  Break up for Easter 

 



 

No Nuts! 

Please may I ask that parents and carers do not send nuts or nut products to school as part of their 

child’s snack or packed lunch.  We do have some children in school with quite severe allergies, so 

would really appreciate your co-operation, thank you. 

 

 Breakfast and Tea Club 

Just a reminder that at the moment we have the flexibility to accommodate last minute or “ad-

hoc” requests for Breakfast or Tea Club.   

Breakfast Club opens at 7.30am, it is £7.50 for the full session, or £5 if your child comes after 8am.  

Tea Club is open until 5.30pm, it is £5 if you pick up before 4.30pm, or £7.50 if they stay longer. 

Breakfast, or a light tea are included in the price. 

 

Coffee/Open Morning 

A reminder that on Tuesday, 7 February it is our Coffee/Open Morning.  Parents and Carers are 

welcome to come in at drop off time and have a cup of tea or coffee in the hall before going to 

see their child’s work in the classroom.  Please can we ask that Parents and Carers leave just after 

10am so that we can get the children ready for assembly, thank you.  

 

 

Thank you for your support, 

 

AE Speed 
Aly Speed 

Executive Headteacher 


